
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June Newsletter 2019 
Summer Fayre: 

The committee have started 

preparations for our Summer 

Fayre, which will be happening on 

Friday 19th July. Times and more 

information will be sent out closer 

to the time. 

In preparation for this, we will be 

doing donation weeks: 

17th - 21st June children are invited 

to come dressed as their favourite 

book character – if you can bring in 

an unopened bottle of alcoholic or 

sof drink to contribute to the 

fayre. 

8th – 12th July children are invited 

to come into the setting in beach 

wear (appropriately dressed i.e no 

bikinis) – we ask for a contribution 

of good condition toys or unwanted 

gifts e.g bath sets 

Preschool Room Leader: 
We would like to welcome Natalie into the 

preschool room, she has taken on the role 

of Room Leader.  She will also be taking on 

Toomey’s key children, until she returns 

from leave 

Session Requirements: 
If your child will still be attending 

preschool in September, you would 

have received a session requirement 

form, please make sure this is 

returned by the 28th June. 

Father’s Day: 
We will be holding our Father’s Day event on 

Friday 14th June between 11.30 am and 1 pm.  

Please may you bring in a packed lunch and 

come and have some football fun with you 

child.  This does not necessarily need to be 

dads.  If they cannot attend, grandads etc 

are welcome to attend. 

Leaver’s BBQ: 
We will be holding our 

Leaver’s BBQ on 19th July 

between 12pm and 1 pm.  A 

signing sheet for BBQ 

donations, can be found on 

the main doors of each room.  

If you are able to donate, 

please put your name next to 

the item. 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

NO 

SMOKING: 
We politely ask that 

parents/carers 

refrain from smoking 

by the gates of the 

setting. 
 

30 Hour Funding: 
The 30 hours confirmation deadline 

for claiming in the autumn term is 

31st August 2019.  However, if 

possible, please apply before the end 

of term to secure places before 

September. 

 

CLOTHING: 
Please make sure 

you dress your 

child in clothing 

appropriate for 

the weather i.e 

coats; wellies; sun 

hats. 
 

LABELLING: 
Please make sure that your 

child’s belongings are always 

labelled with their names on. 

Parents Evening: 
Parents Evening will be held on 

Monday 1st July from 3.30 pm till 6 

pm.  Appointment forms are available 

within each room.  If you are unable 

to attend, please let your child’s 

keyperson know, and we will arrange a 

different time with you. 
 

SUNCREAM: 
We have a suncream drop box within each room, for you 

to put your child’s suncream in (if they are in all day).  

Please apply before the session, and if your child is 

staying all day, this will be reapplied during the day. 

Committee: 
As a committee run setting, we are in 

need of more committee members for 

September (no committee, no 

preschool).  If you are interested in 

joining the committee or would like 

more information, please speak to a 

member of staff. 
 

Trip 

Questionnaire: 
A trip questionnaire will be 

going out this week.  We 

would appreciate your 

feedback, and please return it 

back to the staff as soon as 

possible. 



  Reminder we are a: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Concerns with your child's early development 

As a parent you know your child best and will be aware of how he or she is growing 

and developing. You may become concerned about your child’s development and, 

when this is the case, it is helpful to know who you can go to for support. 

This support may be referred to as special educational needs and disability 

(SEND) or additional needs. 

If you have any concerns regarding any aspect of your child’s development please 

speak to your child’s keyperson and/or the Inclusion officer for the room ie 

Louise (Bumbles) Kerri (Preschool). 

Leaver’s Photos: 
Graduation photos will be held on 

21st June.  Details have gone out 

separately to those parents whose 

children will be leaving us in 

September. 
 

Sports Day: 
Sports Day will be held on Friday 5th July 

at Wellington Primary School.  We will be 

sending out details regarding this, once 

we have confirmed details with 

Wellington. 
School Leavers: 
If your child will be having 

school or home visits, 

please let us know. 
 Climbing Frame: 

Please can we remind parents that the 

climbing frame is for the use of 

preschool children only under the 

supervision of staff.  We are not 

responsible for children using the 

equipment out of the session times. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM DATES 
 

Event Date Time & Information 
Football Fest Friday 14th June 11.30 am till 1 pm 

Parents Evening Monday 1st July 3.30 pm till 6 pm 

Sport’s Day Friday 5th July At Wellington Primary School, times to 

be confirmed. 

Leaver’s BBQ Friday 19th July 12 pm till 1pm, all children welcome 

Last Day of Term Friday 19th July  

INSET DAY Monday 22nd July Setting Closed 

INSET DAY Tuesday 23rd July  Setting Closed 

INSET DAY  Wednesday 4th 

September 

Setting Closed 

Autumn Term Thursday 5th 

September 

1st day of term (open) 

 


